Berry, Taylor

From: Marvin Woll <mjwoll@nc.rr.com>
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 4:00 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100 Sub180CS

Dear Commissioners:

Thank you for your efforts on developing a plan
for

rooftop solar. Although it is a step forward it is
still

not in the best interests of North Carolina and its
citizens.

We must have a plan that is not so complicated
and

allows all citizens to build and use solar at a
reason-

able cost. Our children and future generations
are

counting on us to do the right thing!
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